
Friday, September 28, 2018  

Faculty Section 
Group C has duty this week. 

 

 

Buy a Recognition page on yearbook starting at $40. Ads are now 
available for all grades. For more information, visit 
yearbookforever.com or visit Ms. E's in room 509 to see some 
examples. 

SPORTS 
Football  vs Duarte—(V) @ home-7pm  

Students don’t forget attend  the 12th Annual College Fair hosted at 
Baldwin Park High School.  The event begins at 9:00 a.m. Students 
who attend a session will earn a raffle ticket for an opportunity to win 
an I-Pad, Fitbit Versa Watch or Bose Headphones.  Drawing open to 
students only, must be present to win and need their school ID for 
verification.  Parents cannot claim prizes for students. Tickets for 
drawings will be given out at the conclusion of each 
session.  Drawings will take place towards the end of the fair portion. 

Attendance Matters:  

Every School Day COUNTS towards 

your diploma! 

Look your best for your yearbook picture on Tuesday, October 2nd. 

Seniors, your fundraising orders are due NOW in ASB. Please be sure 
to submit this week, at brunch, lunch or after school or your orders 
may not be accepted.  

Day 5 of AVID College Facts. Today's focus is a mix of random 
information that doesn't fit into any specific category, but is interesting 
to know.  
Did you know that.... 

 More girls go to college than boys - 775,000 male students enroll 

in college each year compared to 1,575,000 female students. Go 
ladies!! 

 There are 60 all-female colleges in the country, but only 4 all-

male universities. Female power!! 

 Nearly 5,000 colleges and universities exist in the United 

States. Together they grant more than 2 million degrees per year. With 
close to 5,000 colleges and universities in the U.S., the possibilities 
are endless.  

 14 of the 25 largest sport stadiums in the world belong to 

American college football teams.  
There have been many celebrity commencement speakers at college 
graduations over the years, one of the most interesting, however, was 
Kermit the Frog—he spoke at Southampton College in 1996. Now that 
must have been really cool to hear!  

Friday, October 5th—Homecoming Rally  
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Attention All Math Gurus: The schedule is out. Please see your math 
teacher to see which day you are working or come by Mrs. Ligutom’s 
classroom. The schedule will be posted in the math center as 
well.  Math is Fun! See you at the math center. 

Girls Soccer try-outs will be held Oct. 9th, Oct. 11th and Oct. 23rd,  
6:30pm for new players & 8:00pm  for returners. Hope to see you 

there! 

Attention all MESA students planning on attending Open House on 
October 13th: there is a mandatory meeting TODAY during lunch in Mr. 
Pena’s room, Room 303.  Don’t forget to be there. Bring your signed 

permission slips for the Open House on October 13th. 

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

Upcoming Events 

Attention Seniors! AVID is hosting a FAFSA and Dream Act Filing 
Workshop on Monday, October 8 from 4pm-7pm. We will have 
assistance from college Financial Aid Officers! Space is limited - you 
must sign up by Monday, October 1st in room 216 w/ Ms. Castillo-
Parrales during brunch or lunch to reserve your spot.  First official WE Club meeting in room 505. Hope to see you there!!  

Good morning Dons!!! Today the TOGETHER WE STAND club will be 
holding its first meeting during lunch in room 220! New members are 

always welcomed. 

American Cancer Society Club will be meeting Monday (10/1) at lunch 
in Rm 302. We will be selecting officers, and discussing t-shirt orders. 
Hope to see you there!! 

Attention Girls JV basketball players, practice will begin on Monday. 
Meet Coach Guerrero at the stadium at 3:15. 


